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NHPC rewards the best high school graduates in the Nachtigal project area

Scholarships to make higher education more accessible

On 28 February 2025, NHPC awarded university 

scholarships to the 10 best high school graduates in the 

Nachtigal project area in a ceremony held at the 

Nachtigal Public Information Centre. The event was 

attended by administrative authorities of the Nachtigal 

project area, headmasters and directors of the 

successful candidates' schools, as well as their parents.

This initiative, which aims to facilitate access to higher 

education for these prizewinners, is one of NHPC's 

actions to promote local economic development in the 

Nachtigal project area.Translated with DeepL.com (free 

version)

Picture of the awards ceremony

CFAF 2,000,000 awarded to each graduate 

A cheque worth CFAF 2,000,000 was handed to each 

graduate. This amount includes:

• 1 laptop computer;

• university board and lodging, transport and food 

expenses for every graduate over 3 years.

 By means of this initiative, Through this initiative, 

NHPC is hoping to inspire students in the Nachtigal 

project area to excel in their academic careers.   
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